
Charity Fashion Show 
3A Situ Sheng 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

I am writing to invite you to our school’s charity fashion show. 
 

The fashion show will be held on 31 October at 4 p.m. in the School Hall. The aim of 
the show is to raise money for ‘Animals in Asia’, a charitable organisation. As a result, our 
theme this year is ‘animal party’. We have invited Mr. Harry Ho, a former student of our 
school and famous fashion designer, to be our guest of honour. The ticket prices are $20 for 
students, $80 for parents and $100 for the public.  
 

Donations will go to ‘Animals in Asia’. The funding of this local organisation relies 
mainly on public donations. Its main work is education. Last year, it organised 20 
workshops for Hong Kong students to learn about saving animals.  
 

Please help us by attending the charity fashion show. If you are able to come, we can 
definitely raise more funds.  
 

If you have any questions, you can email us at enquiries@hkss.edu.hk. See you at 4 
p.m. in the School Hall on 31 October. Don’t hesitate to join us! 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Sam Situ 

Secretary of Student Union 
 

Teacher’s Feedback: You have expressed the content of this letter very clearly in an 
appropriate tone. A good range of vocabulary is used. Keep up 
your good work! (Mr. Wong Kai Cheung)  

 
 


